Notice of Change (2)

An evacuation center has been renamed on
the Oita City Storm Surge Hazard Map (March 2022)

© An evacuation center has been renamed from Sekizaki
Kaiseikan to JX Metals Sekizaki Mirai Kaiseikan on August
25, 2023.

(Map View)

Sekizaki Kaiseikan is now called
JX Metals Sekizaki Mirai Kaiseikan

Please note the change has not been reflected on the printed version of the map

For any questions or inquiries, please contact:
Oita City River and Port Development Division & 097-537-5632




